
Date: March 11, 2024 

To: State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 

From: Levi Hill, AICP, Planning Managed ,..\'\ 

Subject: Review of Safety Element under Government Code (GC) 65302.5 

The City of Monterey has prepared an update of their General Plan, including Safety 
Element. The City respectfully requests review of the Safety Element under GC 65302.5 
by the State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection. The Draft Safety Element and 
associated documents are available for review at this link (large file sizes): Cal Fire 
Safety Element Review 

Attachments: 

• Draft Safety Element 
• Draft Route Capacity Assessment 
• County of Monterey Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan (Part 1 and 2) 

cc: Kim Cole, AICP, Community Development Director 
Christy Sabdo, AICP, Senior Associate Planner ,S,.._ 

Andrew Hill, Principal, Dyett & Bhatia 
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